
Virtual Parent Evenings  
with e‐praise and Teams 

During the current situa on our Parents’ Evenings will be conducted online. We use e‐praise for booking 
Parents’ Evenings in normal mes, and will con nue to do so for the virtual evenings—but now they will 
also run through e‐praise.  

To book appointments you will need to login to e‐praise (either the App or the website), go to 
Community, then Parents Evening and then select the relevant event. You can then book your 
appointments.  

You do not need specialist so ware to par cipate in the consulta ons, but you will need to have a 
microphone and camera installed if you are using a computer or laptop, or be able to use those tools on 
your smartphone if you are a ending the evening through the e‐praise App. We do recommend you use a 
computer or laptop but if you are using your phone please make sure you have download the very 
latest version of the e‐praise App. 

 

HOW THE EVENING WILL WORK 

On the Parents’ Evening page of e‐praise, where you booked your appointments, a “room” will appear 
next to all your teacher appointments. This will appear as a weblink. Around your scheduled me you 
should click on the appropriate link, and that will take you to the wai ng room. The teacher will be 
alerted to parents held in that queue and will admit them as soon as they are able. Please ensure you 
keep to me for the consulta ons to help the evening go smoothly. 

Students are extremely welcome to join their parents and carers for the mee ng but we will not be 
having any appointments for students on their own. 

Please be aware that the purpose of the Parents’ Evening is to discuss your child’s progress and 
achievements in their different subjects. Pastoral issues can be raised during the Pastoral Review Day 
consulta on or through individual communica on with your child’s tutor or House team. 

Please be mindful of poten al safeguarding and privacy issues around virtual mee ngs. Try and 
conduct them from a quiet and undisturbed place and ensure that everyone who could be in view is 
aware that the mee ng is happening and that their ac ons and presence may be seen. 

 

FURTHER DETAILS 

As ever, if you are not able to see all the teachers you wish to, please email them a er the evening so 
they are able to update you on your child’s progress in their subject. E‐praise have produced a parent 
guide to virtual Parents Evening which can be viewed here: h ps://bit.ly/hwspe. 

 

Please see the other side of this sheet for further set up details. 

 

If you have any issues of concerns around the evening, either now or a er it has happened, please 
contact me directly. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Tristan Ashman 
tas@hws.haringey.sch.uk 
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The link will take you to a page in your web 

browser that allows you to either con nue 

on the browser, download the Windows app 

or Open your Teams app (if you already have 

it installed). 

If you already use Microso  Teams you can 

carry on with your account ‐ but most 

parents and carers will want to simply 

Parents and carers should 

book their appointments in 

E‐praise in the usual way. 

This can be done in the App 

or on the website. (Please 

make sure you are using the 

latest version of the App.) 

On the evening you will see 

that the Rooms have been 

filled in with web addresses. 

These are the links you will 

need to follow to a end 

each of your appointments. 

To take part in the mee ng you will need a camera and 

microphone connected. You will also need to allow 

Microso  Teams to open these.  Once you give 

permission it will take a few seconds for you to appear 

on screen. 

You will now be asked to give your name and then click 

to join the mee ng. 

Please give a name that will help the teacher know who 

you are.  It is possible for parents\carers to connect on 

the link from different loca ons ‐ but it that is the case 

please let the first person entering the room let the 

teacher know who else to admit. 

When you join you will be taken to a wai ng room 

where you will remain un l the teacher is able to admit 

you to the mee ng to discuss your child. 


